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GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE BEERWAH, KASHMIR 

2. 

4. 

It has come to our atention that there is a significant number of students who are not 
meeting the minimum attendance requirement of 60%. Attendance records are a reflection 

of your commitment to your studies and your future. Regular attendance is essential to 
grasp the concepts taught in class, engage in discussions, and participate in various co 
curricular activities that contribute to your overall development. 
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OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

We hereby remind all students that attendance below 60% will not be tolerated. It is 

mandatory for every student to maintain a minimum attendance of 60% in all subjects. 
Failure to do so will have serious consequences, and such students shall not be allowed to 

appear for the forthcoming examination. 
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We urge all students to take this matter seriously and make necessary adjustments to their 

schedules to ensure regular attendance. If you are facing any challenges that hinder your 
attendance, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school counsellors or the respective 
teachers. We are here to help and guide you through any difficulties you may be 

experiencing. 

IQAC 

ACADEMIC MONITORING COMMITTEE 

OFFICE FILE 

NAAC ACCREDITED GRADE-"B" 

ALL NOTICE BOARD 

URGENT NOTICE 

DATE: 07/10 2023 

PRINCIPAL 



{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

